Lee, Chris

From: Ann Jacobs <ann@jacobsinjurylaw.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:45 PM
To: Lee, Chris

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF FILE NUMBER 220401

You don't often get email from ann@jacobsinjurylaw.com. Learn why this is important

| write in support of the Hackett apartment project.

| live 4 blocks from the proposed project, and have lived on the East Side most of my life,
including the past 30 years.

The proposed project is well thought out, architecturally appropriate, and will enhance the
neighborhood with additional people and vibrancy.

An empty lot that pays no taxes is of no use to the neighborhood or to the city. We have the
beauty of lake park 4 blocks from the site with its vibrant and robust green

space. Furthermore, ensuring the well-being of St. Mark’s — who are very good neighbors to
all regardless of denomination — is a positive and should not be overlooked.

The complaints of residents that they may lose their seats for the bike race or primo on-street
parking are misplaced. These amenities are not theirs to keep alone. They are for all to

share. Increasing the people who can enjoy the east side should be the goal — not gatekeeping
to prohibit new people from joining the neighborhood.

| encourage you to promptly and fully approve this project.
Ann Jacobs

Ann S. Jacobs
Attorney at Law / Abogada
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